














 
 

 
February 23, 2015 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Children’s Integrated Services (CIS) Steering Committee representing Newport 
and St. Johnsbury AHS Districts. Our administrative team has discussed the administration’s proposal to 
remove child care referral services from our local community-based system of child care supports. In our 
region, Northeast Kingdom Community Action (NEKCA) in Newport and Kingdom Child Care Connection (KCCC) 
at Umbrella in St. Johnsbury provide these important services. NEKCA and KCCC are two of twelve agencies 
across Vermont who are fundamental to the complex system of child care services. 
 
These agencies and the services that they provide to children and families; child care providers and 
community partners are essential to providing and linking quality services to our integrated system.  Families 
depend on these agencies for referrals during their search for child care- often of which is a challenging 
experience. Most of these families also need support with financial assistance or other child care services (i.e. 
Family Support or Children with Special Needs Child Care). 
 
The proposal to centralize child care referral services is less efficient, less effective and less responsive than 
providing these referral services within each region.   The current system promotes face to face interactions, 
encourages relationship building and provides an opportunity to meet a family’s needs without the burden of 
multiple agency interactions.  In addition, the knowledgeable staff are able to support families by providing 
effective child care referrals.  These successful referrals promote quality child care experiences for children 
and their families and support positive outcomes.     
 
If you have any questions or would like to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact me @ 
(802) 334-5335 or dawn.powers@neklsvt.org.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dawn M. Powers 
 
Coordinator 
Children’s Integrated Services –Newport/ St. Johnsbury AHS Districts 
55 Seymour Lane 
Newport, VT 05855 
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